
Letter of Recommendation 

December 28, 2024 

 

 

Dear Members of the Admissions Committee,  

I am honored to write this letter of recommendation for Dominic Renberger who has been an 

outstanding student of mine in the Youth Aerospace program.  I have had the pleasure of working 

closely with Dominic over the past five years, and I am confident that he will bring the same level of 

enthusiasm, intellect, and commitment to studies in the environmental studies program at your 

institution.   

Throughout his time in the Youth Aerospace program, Dominic consistently demonstrated exceptional 

problem solving skills, a curiosity on how systems work, and an interest in addressing environmental 

challenges.  He approached every project with a thoughtful and intellectual mindset and regularly 

sought ways to incorporate sustainable practices and ecological considerations into Aerospace projects.  

His combination of skills and passion makes him an excellent candidate for a program focused on 

environmental science.  One of Dominic’s most notable qualities is his ability to grasp complex concepts 

quickly, whether it was understanding the mechanism of flight or learning about the environmental 

impacts of aerospace technologies.  He consistently demonstrated a willingness to apply theoretical 

knowledge to practical and real world challenges often finding innovative ways to address 

environmental issues in the context of engineering.  Dominic has always been an active participant in 

group discussion and projects displaying leadership and collaboration skills that I know will serve him 

well in the nature of environmental science. 

I have no doubt that Dominic will thrive in the environmental science program at Evergreen State 

College.  He possesses the intellectual curiosity, work ethic, and passion necessary to succeed in the field 

and contribute meaningfully to the academic community.  With that I wholeheartedly recommend him 

without reservation.   

Please feel free to contact me if you need any additional information.   

Sincerely, 

 

Rodney Sisk 
Youth Program Manager 
Evergreen Goodwill 
206-909-8157 
Rodeny.Sisk@evergreengoodwill.org 


